5 December 1985

Minutes of the Joint City/University Advisory Committee 2 December 1985

Present: Adams, Campbell, Clausen, Dyck, Efland, Grishaw,

Hubbard, Link, Smith, Trent, Wardlaw, and Wright

Absent: Young

- 1. The Chairman called the meeting to order at 1:30 p.m. The minutes of the 14 November 1985 meeting were approved by unanimous vote.
- 2. The first topic of discussion was a draft response to the Andersons' letter. Dr. Hubbard and Dean Efland reviewed the letter which met the Committee's approval. General Clausen stated he would send the letter, copying Mayor Abernathy and President Cox. (Copies of the Andersons' letter and General Clausen's response are attached.)
- Members then presented their priority issues. These issues, sans ownership are summarized on the following pages. The Committee will address prioritization at the next meeting.
- 4. There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:15 p.m. The next meeting will be held on Monday, 16 December at 1:30 p.m. in the Board Room, 201 Sikes Hall.

Respectfully submitted,

MARK ALLEN WRIGHT

Campus Master Planner

MAW:ss

attachments

pc: Mayor Larry Abernathy President Walter T. Cox